
Janice  de Lima
Falmouth
LD 185
Dear Taxation Committee members,
As a resident of Falmouth, Maine, I am writing in support of LD 185.  TIFs are a 
great way to direct funding to specific areas and projects in Maine's towns and cities, 
that involve local input and prioritization.  Municipal buildings are often operating as 
town's shared resources, like fire stations and public works, and as hubs for 
conducting the public's business, but also offer opportunities for communities to come
together.  The proposed LD 185 will direct TIF revenues to the construction and 
renovation of these important public facilities.  I urge you to support this  legislation.  
Thank you for your service!


